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___________________________________________________________________________ 

             

                                                         CORRIGENDUM-1                        Dated: 02/5/2018 

(Ref : Emp. Notice no –IWAI/SRC/ 01/2018 dated 13/2/2018)                                                    

                 

                   Reference to the Employment Notice no IWAI/SRC/01/2018 dated 13/2/2018,  

            for filling up of the two posts of Hindi Translator on direct recruitment basis in IWAI, 

            published in the website of IWAI as well as in newspapers of All India edition (Times  

            of India and Hindustan) and Employment News edition dated 24/02/2018.                     
             

                 The following corrigendum is hereby issued for information of all concerned: 

             “The vacancy notification for the post code / post of R.5/ Hindi Translator   

              stand withdrawn, due to administrative reason.” 
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